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 Environmental Planning Comments 
 
TO:  Joel Renfro, Environmental Protection Specialist, DRMS 

FROM: Scott Benton, Environmental Planner 

DATE: March 26, 2025 

RE: Munroe Gypsum Quarry File No. M-1977-002-HR Acreage Release Request 
 

1. From the items submitted for review, the proposed area to be released from the 
mining permit appears to be reclaimed according to the Reclamation Plan, is not 
within the floodplain, and does not appear to be obligated for other mitigation 
requirements. As such, Larimer County does not have any comments on the 
proposed release.  
 

 
Thank you, 
 
Scott Benton 
Environmental Planner 
970-498-7722 
bentonwi@co.larimer.co.us 


